
Project Update: January 2011 

Between 17th and 23th January 2011, 44 trainees belonging to five local conservation 
groups (three experienced and two new) from three Colombian and one Peruvian 
indigenous communities participated in the 1 week capacity-building workshop. Three 
professional trainers addressed different topics such as turtle conservation and biology, 
monitoring techniques, data gathering and analysis, sustainable community development, 
conservation agreements, organisation capacity and designing projects, among others. This 
concluded the second phase of the community-based conservation programme that will 
restart activities in June 2011. 




